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PAN AMERICAN PETROLEUM CORPORATION

Roswell, New Mexico A \3
April 1, 1958 M

&z
File: 5-605-986,510.1 4 J.§/ @

Subject: Non-Standard Proration Unlt,lx :
O, J. Gillully "A" No. 4, L
Eumont Gas Field

N

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission (3)
P. 0. Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr, A, L. Porter, Jr.
Gentlemen:

Pan American Petroleum Corporation respectfully
requests a hearing for the purpose of obtaining approval of a
480 acre non-standard gas proration unit in the Eumont Gas Field
to be comprised by the N/2 and the SE/L of Section 24, T-20-S,
R-36-E and to be dedicated to it's O. J. Gillully "A" No. 4.
This will be a non-standard location for the unit in that the
unit well is located 660' from the north line and 1980' from the
east line of Section 24, T-20-S, R-36~E.

This well was assigned a 320 acre non-standard gas
proration unit consisting of the N/2 of the aforesaid Section 24
by Administrative Order NSP-108 dated March 17, 1955. A Unitiza-
tion Agreement between Pan American Petroleum Corporation and
Sinclair Oil & Gas Company now makes it necessary to request a
hearing to increase the size of the unit to 480 acres as described
above, Attached is a plat showing the location of the unit well
and of all wells known to exist in the same and surrounding
Sections.

Yours very truly,
{ PETROLEUM CORPORATIQN

Attachment



